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Comments: The  Forest Service should authorize the revised ANILCA cabin policy which would, among other

changes, allow for multiple reissuances of special use permits for certain cabins so long as the cabin is used for

traditional and customary purposes and there is no direct threat to or significant impact to the National Forests.

My family has lived in Southeast Alaska for generations and believe that the owners of the cabin permits have

put their heart and souls into these cabins and have been good stewards of the wilderness!!  Please issue the

permits.  Thank you.

 

Aral and Craig Loken


